
BELLE POINT SAM CHAPTER FEBRUARY 2024 NEWSLETTER 

  

The following Belle Point Sam Chapter Members attended the February Dinner/Meeting 
at Cecil Store & Grill in Cecil, AR: Jack & Kay French, Cliff & Sonya Hiatt, Tom House, 
Cleo Kaylor, Johnny & Ann Martin, John & Phyllis Prell, Donna Redding, Don & Iris 
Schroeder, Jerry & Eddie Mae Scoggins and Gayle Smith and our friend Linda 
Howard.   

 We all found our way to Cecil, AR that was in the middle of nowhere.  We enjoyed 
being able to get together and see everyone and enjoy some warm fellowship.  Most 
everyone’s order was different and everyone’s food was delicious, well worth the trip to 
Cecil! 

 The Secretary came prepared with some made up 50/50 tickets.  Both the President 
and the Vice President were unable to make the Dinner/Meeting so the Secretary 
conducted our meeting.  Johnny Martin won the 50/50 and graciously donated it to the 
Chapter Charity Fund. 

 Our March Campout/Dinner/Meeting will be March 11th – 15th at Aux Arc COE RV Park 
in Ozark, AR.  Looking forward to our first campout for Year 2024.  Be kind, be honest, 
be loyal, be humble. 

 Safe Travels 

Secretary, Ann Martin 

 


